
Friday Newsletter             

Friday 14th February 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Evenings and After School Club Next Week 

You should have received you Parents’ Evening appointment date and time through Class 

Dojo this week, or via ParentPay today for our year 4 class. If you don’t have an 

appointment yet, please contact your child’s teacher by Dojo, or via the school office.  

A reminder that Reception and Year 1 are holding their appointments on Monday and 

Tuesday next week.  

After School Club will be held in the Year 1 classroom, and children should be collected from 

the Key Stage 1 yard. 

Year 1 Parent’s Evenings will be held in the office next to the main reception, as they were 

in the autumn term. 

 

Half Term 

Next Friday 21st February we will be breaking up for half term. School will re-open on 

Monday 3rd March. 



Waterstone’s Visit 

Our Key Stage 2 school council members thoroughly enjoyed a visit to Waterstones in 

Newcastle this morning. They have chosen lots of new books to add to our reading cabin. 

We would like to say a big thank you to Wentworth Construction and NH Virtual PA Services 

for their kind donations towards new books for our library. The Asda Cashpot gave us an 

additional £450 to spend so thank you for your support too! 

 

 

Our Gymnastics Star!  

Good luck to Isla Venus who will be competing in the BIAC Acro Cup, in Bristol, this 

weekend. Isla will be representing Monkton Gymnastics Club as part of a Trio and will be 

there for the full weekend. We can’t wait to hear all about it next week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Valentine’s Day 

Thank you so much for all your fabulous donations today for our Friends of SVPS Mother’s 

Day Sale next month. The donated items look fantastic so parents should be in for a treat, 

and the children will have a lovely time choosing their gifts. Thanks again! 

 

Special Mentions! 

Year group Names 

Year 1 James Bentham and Benjamin Butler 

Year 2 Josh Norman and Libby Boyle 

Year 3 James Quinn and Alex Brown 

Year 4 Zoe Kirton and Freddie Dellin 

Year 5 Sophie Parker and Sharayu Shinde 

Year 6 Effie Jones and Skyla Quinn 

 

Head Teachers Awards 

This week’s Head Teacher awards go to Esme Cook and George McKenna in recognition of 

their constant hard work and effort in everything they do! 

Well done, Esme and George! 

 

Lunchtime Awards 

             This week’s lunchtime awards go to Amber Ohre and Maksym Yeshchenko. 

Well done! 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Parrish 

Headteacher 

 



Key Dates: 

 

 


